The Richland County Board of Supervisors has approved the creation of a temporary committee to study
options for the administration of Richland County government. The committee will make a
recommendation to the County Board as to the best option. The thirteen member committee will
include two citizen members. Citizens interested in being considered for appointment to the temporary
study committee should submit their name to the Richland County Clerk by mail (P.O. Box 310) or by
email at victor.vlasak@co.richland.wi.us. The deadline to submit you name is Friday, January 11",
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